
Sarah Fox

From: Geri Rubano <gerigalassi@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 4:53 PM

To: City Council Members (GRP); Scott Higgins; Sarah Fox; Phil Bourquin

Cc: wonkabar7@gmail.com; Alicia King; lyne272@gmail.com

Subject: Heritage Trees

Good Afternoon, 

 

I look forward to speaking with you on Monday evening at the public hearing for the approval of the Urban Tree 

Program. There should be a very good showing from the citizens of Camas. 

 

I would like to ask if you would please consider adding a Heritage Tree Program to the proposed Urban Tree Program? 

The city of Vancouver has this program in place and Camas would benefit greatly if our old growth/significant trees are 

protected for their lifetime. 

https://www.cityofvancouver.us/publicworks/page/heritage-trees 

 

Thank you, 

 

Geri Rubano 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


